DISHMAN ELEMENTRY PTA

BEAUMONT, TEXAS

FREE FREE FREE FREE FREE FREE FREE

Dear Parents:

We will be purchasing Field Day t-shirts for all students as a gift from PTA this
year. Field Day will be held on May 26%.

We will also need parents to volunteer on that day. If you would be interested in
volunteering we need parents to help man posts. PTA will have various
inflatable’s, snow cone machines and other events during the day. We will have a
PTA meeting to go over things we need help with on

You must come to meeting for commitment to get your shirts ordered.

We will need your child’s size for t-shirts and yours if you are planning on
volunteering. Please be accurate on your t-shirts size.

Teachers Room

Childs Name

Childs size

If you are planning to volunteer please give us your name and number.

Name

Telephone Number

Size

If you have any questions please contact Beverly Mathews 409-659-2812 or
Debanhi Ibarra 409-600-1508.



